
Acceptable SAT Photo Identification 
Acceptable photo identification (government- or school-issued) in English is required for 
admission to the SAT test center and will also be checked during the test. Identification 
must be current, include a recognizable photo, bear your name and match the name 
shown on your SAT Admission Ticket. Unacceptable identification may result in 
your not being admitted to the test center or score cancellation. 
 
Examples of acceptable IDs are: 
■■ Driver’s license 
■■ Government-issued ID 
■■ School identification card 
■■ Valid passport 
■■ Student ID form:  
Your school can prepare an ID form. This form must include a recognizable photo, and 
the school seal must overlap the photo. Sign the ID form in the presence of your 
counselor or principal. You will be asked to sign the ID form again at the test center. 
This form is valid only in United States. 


